Important Notice for Bus Users of

The 20th Anniversary of the Merger of Shitara Town and the 19th Meisugi Competition

Published: July 20, 2025

To all participants planning to use the bus service for the "20th Anniversary of the Merger of Shitara Town and the 19th Meisugi Competition", which will take place from Friday, August 29 to Sunday, August 31:

Please note that advance reservation is required to use the bus service. Reservations must be made through the Nippon Travel Agency's dedicated reservation website.

Even if you selected "#I will use the convention bus" when registering for the convention, you will not be able to board the bus unless you have completed the reservation process on the designated website.

If you plan to use the bus, please be sure to make a reservation at the website below:

The deadline is **August 13.**

For details, please refer to the reservation website or Bulletin 2.

▼Dedicated Reservation Website

Nippon Travel Agency's reservation website

If you have any questions, please contact the convention office by e-mail. **If you have already made a bus reservation through the Nippon Travel Agency's reservation website, no further action is required.